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With the state ration board finally giving an official “no” to 

the use of school buses for any extra curricular activities, 

Putnam County school authorities are discussing what to do 

with the athletic, music and scholastic gatherings in the 

county this week. 

 

The biggest problem is what to do with basketball which is 

the biggest attraction to the athletic-minded people in this 

county.  The issue will be settled at a meeting of coaches 

and school officials at Vaughnsville next Tuesday night. 

 

Parents and fans have offered the use of their cars to haul 

teams so far.  With rationing coming on it is pointed out 

that at a minimum of 90 miles a month is given to car 

owners for family use.  More amounts of fuel are given for 

business and official purposes.  Fans desirous of having at 

least a limited schedule point out that two games a month 

with teams not too far distant would not really hinder their 

family driving.  It’s all a matter of emphasis, some say. 

 

So far, the Pandora school has held the question open with 

no decision made for the basketball schedule and team.  It 

is possible that P.H.S. will have a team if it is proved that 

attendance and transportation means warrant the 

organization. 


